Embassy of the United States of America
Kuwait, State of Kuwait

MANAGEMENT NOTICE

NUMBER: 65/10 DATE: May 16, 2010

TO: All Mission Personnel
SUBJECT: Abraaj Bottled Water

The Kuwait Ministry of Health announced Abraaj Bottled Water has tested
positive for microbes and pollutants and is not considered safe for human
consumption.

Please do not use Abraaj water for cooking or drinking.
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